
The Swimathon event is taking place on Sunday 3rd December at Hadrian 
Leisure centre from 2.30pm to 6pm.  The aim of the event is to swim 64 
lengths (one mile) in an hour.  This can be achieved by swimming solo or in 
a team.  The focus is not on the physical fitness side of the challenge but at 
the spirit of team work and the ethos that anyone can get through 
anything if we work together.  
 
At the event the centre will provide an opportunity to raise awareness of 
the White Ribbon Campaign providing literature and marketing material.  
 
If people would like to pre-register their interest please e-mail 
Joanne.Donaldson@northtyneside.gov.uk the registration form will be 
available from August 2023. 
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